
October 15, 2021 
 

Dear Spanish Club Member,  

 

At 1pm on Monday October 25 in the Chicory Room at Beardsley, members in volunteer roles 

will briefly explain their positions. You are invited to attend to hear more about the 

opportunities, and the needs, for volunteers in our club. 

 

From teachers who provide instruction in Spanish, to board members who plan activities such as 

fiestas, travel and movies, our club can't exist without volunteers. Spanish Club needs your 

involvement and your support if it is going to continue and thrive. 

 

Opportunities to help range from a once-a-year donation of an hour or two, to leadership 

positions on the board, and everything in between. There is literally something for anyone who is 

willing to help in whatever capacity they choose. 

 

Please attend this meeting. You'll meet some of your fellow club members and enjoy some light 

refreshments. You'll learn more about the club and, perhaps, find a task that you'd enjoy.  

 

If you can't attend, I encourage you to contact me about your interests, your skills and your 

willingness to help. My email is tish@iwaszuk.com and my phone is 360-620-7634. 

 

As we were all taught as children, "many hands make light work". It is still true today! 

 

Tish Iwaszuk  

Volunteer Coordinator  

tish@iwaszuk.com  

360-620-7634 
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